
 

 

                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

Tuesday 21st April 

Dear Parents, 

Year 11 Examination Papers 

  
When we first moved to a partial opening, back in mid-March, we gave all our Year 11’s a pack of practice 
examination papers to complete at home in place of our planned second practice exam series.  
 
We asked that your son/daughter complete the papers in as near to examination conditions as possible and 
to keep the papers until it was safe to return them to school. 
 
As Ofqual and the examination boards have moved to awarding a ‘Centre Assessed’ grade we would now 
like to use these examination papers as one of the elements in our decision making process.  
 
We are now asking that these papers are returned to school by Friday 1st May. In order to comply with the 
Government advice, we are proposing the following: 

 Between the hours of 8:30am and 4.00pm there will be a marked area in the reception of school 

 IF you are able to call into school as part of an essential journey please place the papers in this area 

 Alternatively, during one of your essential journeys, post the papers back to school, clearly marking 

the envelope Year 11 Papers (this may be an expensive option) 

 If you are unable to return the papers to school by Friday 1st May, please contact us on 

enquires@burscoughprioryacademy.org with the student’s name and address and we will make 

every effort to collect the papers  

 
As with all examination papers please ensure your son/daughter has written their name clearly on the front 
cover of EACH paper and any additional sheets used. 
 
As stated above, these papers will add to the evidence that has been collated by your son/daughter’s 
teachers over the 5 years they have spent with us at Burscough Priory Academy. They are not the only 
evidence that will be used and we are incredibly mindful that these will have been completed in a variety 
of conditions, so please don’t be anxious about this.  
 
With our thanks in advance of the effort on your part to get these back to us. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Mr S Day 

 

Assistant Head - Curriculum and Assessment 
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